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Board meetings will take 
place on the Þrst Tuesday of 
every month at 7:30 pm.  All 

parents are welcome to 
attend!

Please, no children!

Letter from the Director 
   Wow, I canÕt believe that it is already the beginning of September. 
The teachers and I are so excited to start the school year! I would 
like to thank the teachers for all of their hard work over the 
summer months preparing classrooms, creating lesson plans, 
purchasing supplies, coming to meetings and so much more!!! We 
couldnÕt do it without you! 
  I would also like to thank the Board of Directors for working behind 
the scenes all summer scheduling parent helper days, planning and 
organizing family nights, fundraisers, enrichment programs and 
committees. A giant thank you to Rose Felzani for organizing the 
playground cleanup committee and to all of you who came to help!! 
The playground looks wonderful!   

  We have a few very special events coming up this month and in 
October!!  
Sept 14th I will be sending home our first fundraiser- Yankee Candle!  
September 30 and October 1st we will be having school pictures 
taken 
October 6 and 7th the traveling barnyard will be visiting our school!! 
October 10th is Family Fun Night.  Stay tuned for more details! 
October 12th is Columbus Day ÐNO SCHOOL 
October 29 and 30th we will have our Halloween celeb rations and 
parades!      

Lastly, I would like to remind you to check the weather forecas t 
when you come to school and about playground safety!  We will go 
outside everyday as long as the temp is 32 degrees or above. Please 
be sure not to over or underdress your child! The weather  in New 
England changes by the minute! 
 We love to see the children using the playground after school 
however, we need your help to reinforce the playground rules and 
keep the children safe. The rules are posted on the playground.  If 
you have any questions please feel free to contact me !  

 We are looking forward to a fabulous year!! 

    ~Suzanne 

September 2015



Fundraising made easy!!!
Do you shop on Amazon??? Simply go to www.centralcoopshop.com where you will 
be redirected to Amazon.  A percentage of your purchases will be given back to the 

Co-Op! Please share this with all your family and friends! 
donÕt forget to bookmark this link!

Letter from the VP of Fundraising 
Hello, Co-Op Families, 

Welcome to the Co-Op community, or welcome back! We have an exciting fundraising calendar for you 
this year, with some new events! This year our fundraising efforts are working toward replacing the 
cubbies in the main hallway, as they are showing their age. In order to reach this goal, I have tried to 
find as many ways as possible to have money come not from our wallets as parents, but from our 
extended networks and the community as a whole. 

We are continuing the Amazon fundraising program, as it was a virtually effortless way to raise money 
without anyone having to spend money they weren't spending anyway! Last year, we brought in $660 
just from the shopping everyone is already doing. To make your Amazon purchases count, rather than 
typing Amazon's address into your browser, go to!www.centralcoopshop.com !and you will be 
automatically redirected to Amazon's main page, but the school will get a percentage of your purchase 
price. 

We will be sending home postcards with the Amazon fundraising URL for you to post on your fridge or 
bulletin board for reference. We also have more postcards f or you to take and send to your friends and 
relatives so that they can make their shopping help the Co-Op as well. 

New this year, we have a fundraising code at Name Bubbles, a company that makes laundry- and 
dishwasher-safe labels for all of your kidsÕ gear. Just use code CCNS15 at checkout. 

While these shopping opportunities are ongoing, we have a number of date-specific fundraisers as well. 
Please mark the following dates on your calendars:  

9/14-28 Ð Yankee Candle and Fit & Fresh sale 
11/10 Ð SalÕs Pizza Dining Event 
11/18-19 Ð Hop-A-Thon 
12/6 Ð Vendor Fair and Bake Sale (tied to ChelmsfordÕs tree lighting festivities) 
11/17 Ð BertucciÕs Dining Event 
2/6 Ð Basket Raffle and Stacey Peasley Concert (part of ChelmsfordÕs Winterfest) 
2/29-3/15 Ð Mixed Bags sale 
4/4 Ð Papa GinoÕs Dining Event 

Finally, I would like to thank you all for volunteering for teams. Giving of your time and being actively 
involved is what makes the Co-Op such a great community to take part in. As the teams get finalized, I 
look forward to getting in touch with those of you working on our fundraising events. 

HereÕs to a great school year, 
Johanna Shaw 
VP of Fundraising



Volunteers Needed 
If you are available to lend 20 minutes of 
your time on October 6th or 7th to help 
clean up after the Traveling Barnyard, 

please 
let Suzanne or 

Elizabeth Ridenour know!
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Back to School Tips:

Now that weÕre back to school, getting ready can be a little more challenging with getting 
everyone dressed, snacks, lunches, and backpacks packed, and out th e door! Try letting your 

child help out and be more independent with these few tips!

- Create a Ògetting readyÓ chore chart! Think about including: getting dressed, brushing your teeth, 
putting on your sneakers, and eating breakfast! You can create a velcro chart or picture ßashcards 
to help remind your child of the tasks at hand!

- Get a closet or plastic drawer organizer with 5 shelves or drawers.  Label each drawer Monday - 
Friday and put your childÕs complete outÞt in each drawer to help make getting dressed in the 
morning a breeze! DonÕt forget to Þll it up on Sunday before the week begins!

- Label your child's items! Check out www.namebubbles.com for customizable labels that withstand 
the dishwasher and washer machine!  Having your childÕs items labeled will ensure them being 
returned to you if they are misplaced at school!  DonÕt forget to enter the code CCNS15 at 
checkout to help the Co-Op receive 20% back!

- Slider bags are a great way to help your child with their Þne motor skills.  Pack slider baggies (or 
go to www.centralcoopshop.com to be redirected to Amazon to get some fun reusable baggies) on 
SundayÕs with snacks for that week.  Store in an open container in the fridge.  When you go to 
pack your childÕs snack and lunch, let your child pick a few of the pre-made snack baggies to put in 
their lunchbox!

- Make packing lunch a breeze and check out the Bento Lunch Kits and other storage containers, 
ice packs, water bottles, and lunch bags during our upcoming Fit & Fresh Sale!  YouÕll Þnd a ton of 
items to help organize your childÕs lunch while keeping everything separated and fresh!

- Check out the Central Co-OpÕs Approved Snack List!  Keep a copy with your grocery list to help 
make shopping for snacks and lunch items a breeze!  DonÕt forget to take a quick peek at the label 
to make sure nothing has changed as we are a peanut free school! 

VENDORS
NEEDED

Do you have something to sell or know someone who does? We are looking for some 
additional vendors for our Vendor Fair on December 6th from 4-6 pm in the Big Hall.  

Please contact Johanna Shaw if you are interested!



Did you know? 
The Central Co-Op offers Lunch Bunch and Extended Day?   

See Suzanne for more details and how to sign your child up!!

School pictures will be on 
September 30th and October 

1st during school hours! 
Images of the proofs and 

ordering information will be 
sent home with your child!

Bee Generous 
CanÕt make it inside the school but want to donate supplies?   
HereÕs whats being asked for this month on the 
Bee Generous Board: 

Latex Free Gloves    Lysol Toilet Bowl Cleaner  
Braun Thermometer Covers  Sticky Back Velcro  Glue Sticks  Google Eyes 
Magic Erase Sponges   Paper Towels  Lysol Spray  Plastic Spoons 
Thermal Laminating Pouches  Instant Cold Packs  Clorox Clean Up  
Latex Free Bandaids    Washable Crayola Markers    
Wash the Creative Room Smocks (please contact Suzanne) 
Clorox Anywhere Spray (sold through Amazon and Walmart) 

Please give your labeled donation to your childÕs classroom teacher! Thank you!

Fundraising and Dining Dates 
September 14 - 28- Yankee Candle and 
      ! ! !        Fit and Fresh Sale 
November 10- SalÕs Pizza Dining Event 
                 18 - 19- Hop-a-Thon 
December 6- Vendor Fair 
January 17- BertucciÕs Dining Event 
February 6- Basket Rafße/Stacey Peasley Concert 
               29 - March 15-  Mixed Bag Sale 
April 4- Papa GinoÕs Dining Event

WELCOME 
We would like to 
welcome the new 
families and staff 

members, Kelly Holden 
and Katie Dulong, to the 

Co-Op!!



A huge Co-Op THANK YOU to the following 

families for being part of the summer playground 

clean-up crew headed by Rose Felzani! 

The Deleo Family 

and 

Adam Felzani 

Thank you for your time, efforts, and dedication 

to the Co-Op!

ÑÑÑÑÑÑÑÑÑÑ
Helpful Hint

Add a few drops of 
rosemary essential oil or 
tea tree oil to your childÕs 

shampoo, conditioner, and/
or detangling spray to help 

repel lice!  Both can be 
purchased off Amazon 

using our link, 
www.centralcoopshop.com. 
ÑÑÑÑÑÑÑÑÑÑÑÑ

PARKING LOT REMINDERS:
The parking lot is a very busy place during drop off and pick up.  Please 

review these few reminders to help make the parking lot a safe place to be!

- The Þrst two spots in the Þrst row are reserved for church staff.  Please refrain 
from parking in these spots.

- If you are using the carpool lane (which will be opened after the mandatory parent 
meeting) please stay as close to the curb as you can.  The line can get pretty long 
and create some congestion in the parking lot, especially during the winter 
months.  Staying close to the curb will allow the other cars to access the parking 
spots.

- The Þrst car in the car pool lane needs to stop at the silver pole with the red tape 
on the left hand side (in front of the playground fence) when the gate is being 
used.  This will allow the gate to be opened when the carpool lane is opened.

- The playground may be in use after school. Please be alert of families entering 
and exiting the playground area!

Thank you for your participation in keeping our kids safe at the Co-Op!


